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Wawruck-Gilmour  

From: "Society of PM Professionals" <pmprof2@walter-wawruck.com>
To: "Vancouver Area PMPs" <pmprof2@walter-wawruck.com>
Sent: May 14, 2009 9:50 PM
Subject: PDU Opportunity - Health Information Professionals Meeting

                 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
                    **  DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE!!  **
                 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

************************
IN THIS MESSAGE:

************************
            Health Information Professionals Meeting
                  June 11, 2009 - PDU Opportunity
            About the Society - Website www.vcn.bc.ca/pmprof
            Contact the Officers of the Society

**********************************************************
BC HEALTH INFORMATION MANAGEMENT 
     PROFESSIONALS
TECHNICAL PRESENTATION AND AGM
JUNE 11, 2009
PDU OPPORTUNITY

**********************************************************

BCHIMPS is a not-for-profit organization for those involved with all aspects
of managing health information within BC. Members are drawn from a wide
variety of health organizations including health authorities, provincial
agencies, provincial government, and the private sector.

A key focus of BCHIMPS is member education. The Society sponsors regular
symposia and other educational events featuring nationally recognized
speakers while highlighting local and provincial initiatives.
http://www.bchimps.bc.ca/

BCHIMPS will be having a dinner event and 2009/10 Annual General Meeting on
Thursday, June 11, 2009. Presenting at the dinner event will be Selena Davis
and Dr. Jeffrey Harries, who will discuss implementing a single Electronic
Medical Record (EMR) solution in the South Okanagan under the provincial
Physician Information Technology Office (PITO) Program. Also join the
2008/09 Executive for a summary of the year's achievements and voting in of
the new Executive!

Date: Thursday, June 11, 2009
Time: 5:30pm (call to order at 6:00pm)
Location: Monk McQueen's, 601 Stamps Landing, Vancouver, BC

PMPs can claim PDUs for the speaker presentation at the usual allotment of
one PDU per hour, including 10 minutes per hour for breaks.

Any interested parties for the 2009/10 Executive, please contact Lisa
Lasher-Meginbir at: lmlasher@telus.net

Registration for the dinner event is free and open to BCHIMPS members only.
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You must be an active member of BCHIMPS to register for the dinner and
speaker session, and you must register if you intend on attending. The
individual membership fee is $50 per year. Apply for membership on the
Health Information Professionals website http://www.bchimps.bc.ca/

Please note: Membership in BCHIMPS is renewable annually on April 1st of
each year. If you are registering as a new BCHIMPS member, please complete
and submit the Membership Application Form. If you encounter any problems or
have any questions, please contact us at: info@bchimps.bc.ca

******************************************************
ABOUT THE SOCIETY - WEBSITE ADDRESS

******************************************************

         The Society of PM Professionals is a voluntary, democratic
         organization of PMP®s in the Greater Vancouver area, who
         are dedicated to the achievement of their common purposes
         in the profession  through mutual support, co-operation, and
         collective effort.

         There are more than 450 PMP®s in the Vancouver area
          who receive notices of Society events.

         The Society holds at least three Professional Development
         Seminars in Vancouver each year.

         The Professional Development Seminars feature technical
         presentations and workshop facilitation by PMP®s for the
         purpose of continuing professional development. The seminar
         is intended for PMP®s. However, a PMP® may invite guests
         who are committed to the advancement of the Profession.
         Practitioners who plan to become certified as PMP®s are
         welcome in particular.

         For more information on the Society:
         http://www.vcn.bc.ca/pmprof/

*******************************************************
CONTACT THE OFFICERS OF THE SOCIETY

*******************************************************

At the November 26, 2008 Annual Meeting, the officers of the Society were
elected for a one-year term.

      President: Denise Holleran-Boswell, PMP
                denise.holleran@telus.net

      Secretary Treasurer: Gary Murphy, PMP
                diamond@axion.net

      Registrar: Walter Wawruck, PMP
                wawruck@telus.net

If you have not yet filled in a membership application, contact Walter
Wawruck, PMP.

Please let us know if you wish to receive notices from the Society at a different 
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e-mail address.


